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Vice President Tracy Miller opened our meeting today at LaPanetteria in Bethesda. She 
welcomed 9 members and two guests. Following the Pledge and singing of My Country ‘Tis of 
Thee, Reverend John Walker gave the invocation.   
  

CALENDAR OF ACTIVITIES:   
 

• Sat., June 21, DCM Meeting with Gov., Leisure World. Very important new and  
             old officers attend.  1 pm.   

• Thurs., June 26, KIWANIS LUNCH MEETING, LaPanetteria. SPEAKER John  
             Sampselle from Ann Arbor, MI and check presentation to Lazarus Leadership and 
             Imagination Stage.  12 Noon. 

• Sat., June 28, BETHESDA BIG TRAIN GAME, Shirley Povich Field, 6 pm 
• NO BOARD OR CLUB MEETINGS IN JULY. 
• Fri.-Sun., August 21-24, CAPITAL DISTRICT CONVENTION, Hyatt, Reston Town Center 

 
A CHECK PRESENTATION FROM THE KIWANIS CLUB FOUNDATION 

 

 
 

A Kiwanis grant was given to the Inclusion Zone, 
Inc. that provides education and resources to 
parents and families to include children with 
disabilities through The Mary & Melissa Show 
that is hosted by Mary Dolan and Melissa Rizio.  
A call-in advocacy radio talk show led by two moms 
who share the hurdles of raising kids with 
disabilities.  Look for them on: 

http://www.InclusionZone.org; 
http://www.twitter.com/@inclusionzone; 
http://www.facebook.com/Inclusion Zone 

On Saturday June 7, they received their check at 
the Miracle League Field.  Shown left to right is one 
of the show’s hosts – Melissa Rizio, Kiwanis 
President Jeanne Smith, and Jim Leder, 
President of the Miracle League of Montgomery 
County.   

 

 
 

39th ANNUAL BETHESDA KIWANIS AND YMCA 
GOLF CLASSIC 

 
The only day in May to have non-stop rain was the 

day of our golf tournament, Thursday, May 29.  
Shown from left to right is the first-place winning 
team from the YMCA.  From left to right: Carla 
Larrick, John Sissala, Robert Scott and April 

Langevin.  More photos will appear on the 
website. 

 

http://www.inclusionzone.org/
http://www.twitter.com/@inclusionzone
http://www.facebook.com/Inclusion%20Zone


 
 

 
Patsy Jackson and Richard Ruprecht  HD for 
Tracy Miller’s outstandng work to make 
successful the 39th Annual Golf Tournament.  It 
was a wet one.  Richard Ruprecht HD to see 
Greg Miele here and for the success of the 
Miracle League.  John Walker HD recalling the 
beauty of Newport, RI, where he just visited.  
Bob Cressy HD for the Bethesda club’s 
participation in the Armed Forces dinner in May 
and for being here among Kiwanians.  John 
Sampselle HD for his wife who works at NIH, 
and who spoke at a graduation ceremony with 
her niece and nephew in attendance.    Robert 
Brewer HD for his daughter Laura receiving her 
Masters in Social work at the University of 
Maryland.  Pat Tiede HD for Marlayna Proctor, 
Jim Leder, Patsy Jackson, Ben Schlesinger, 
and Richard Ruprecht who attended the RICA 
graduation ceremony on June 6 and we also had 
an inter-club at the RICA-Wheaton Silver Spring 
Golf Tournament on June 9. 

 

 
 

Make plans NOW to attend the 2014 Capital 
District 

Kiwanis Convention at the Hyatt Regency Reston 
Hotel August 22-24. 

 

 
Twice a year we ask our members to participate in the 
Kiwanis Ducky Derby, held at our DCON in August.  
Donate $5 for one ticket or $10 for three tickets.  Pat 
Tiede will accept your money/check.  Prizes are cash, 
$500, $400, $300, and $200.  All proceeds  go to   the 
Seven   Pediatric  Trauma Hospitals located in the 
Capital District. 
_______________________________________ 

 
REMEMBER; NO KIWANIS 

MEETINGS IN JULY 

Suburban Hospital Receives Check 

 
Richard Ruprecht, President of the Kiwanis Club of Bethesda 
Foundation presents check to Jamie Borns, Nurse Navigator 
with Suburban Hospital/Johns Hopkins Breast Program and Terri 
Kerner ®, Coordinator, Donor Relations & Information Suburban 
Hospital Foundation looks on. 
 
Kee-Note Reporter – PATSY JACKSON (301-633-9031, 

jacksonpnj@msn.com) 
Kee-Note Editor - PAT TIEDE (301-493-6937, 

patriciatiede@comcast.net)  
 

 
SPEAKER:  Terri Kerner introduced Jaimie 
Borns who has been with Suburban Hospital 
since 1982.  Breast cancer is the most Common 
cancer diagnosed in women.  Statistics show 
that over 230,000 new cases of invasive breast 
cancer are diagnosed each year.  There are over 
2.5 million breast cancer survivors in the U.S.  
Montgomery County’s breast cancer incidence 
rate is higher than the overall rate for the state 
of Maryland.  A cancer diagnosis can be 
overwhelming and the nurse navigator can 
assist patients and families.  The navigator 
provides the tools and support that breast 
cancer patients need to fight this disease.  The 
navigator ensures no woman is left to face 
breast cancer alone.  Jamie said that the 
navigator provides one-on-one resource of 
information to all newly diagnosed patients. The 
funds received from Kiwanis will greatly aid in 
the implementation of the nurse navigator 
program at Suburban Hospital. 
 
“Do your little bit of good where you are:  it’s those 
little bits of good put together that overwhelm the 
world.”  

Desmond Tutu 
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